


* Cooler Weather*  * Bright Colors* 

 Are you  ready for cooler weather?  I know I am and some of my plants.  Just 

because summer is nearing the end doesn’t mean it’s too late to pick up some 

great deals at ‘The Bin’.  The fall will still bring much to enjoy in the garden and is a 

great time to plant.  Cool season veggies are ready.  Pansies and mums are ready to 

brighten your garden.   

 Our fall décor will help put you in the mood for the change colors autumn 

brings.  And it’s BULB TIME!  Don’t regret your dismal tulip or daffodil display next 

spring.  Plan ahead and the ‘hard work’ now will pay off. 

 Save some cash and join our Back to Cool Sale.  Great time to fill-in the empty 

spots with bright colors for the cooler weather. 

Jeanette, Gift House Manager 



THE COMFORT OF HOME AND YOUR GARDEN 

 With all the crazy things going on around us, the one place we all want to feel comfort 

and enjoyment is in our home and in our own backyard.  Most of us have had extended time 

working in our yards and getting our hands dirty this season, it is one of the things we seem 

to have control over.   

 We are here to help make your backyard space even more enjoyable and relaxing. For 

those of you who have been waiting to add some additional color or privacy, fall is a great 

time to plant shrubs, trees, and perennials to establish them for next season. Don’t be afraid 

to add or try something new you may not have grown before, like lavender or hyssop, it may 

become your new favorite must have! 

 For those of you who just want a little splash of color, make sure you have some of the 

tried and true fall bloomers.  Rudbeckias, goldenrod, echinacea, sedum, asters and mums all 

give you that lovely fall perennial color and are easy to grow. Burning bushes and ninebark 

are great anchors for your garden as well as any ornamental grasses which will also provide 

you wonderful winter interest.   

 Happy planting and may you all have a wonderful  and safe fall season.   

Billie Jo, Perennial Manager 

Burning Bush Ninebark Ornamental Grasses 



Allium - Miami 

Narcissus - White Petticoat 

Hyacinth - Jan Bos 

Crocus - Spring Beauty 

Iris - Orange Harvest 

Tulip - Triumph 

NOW IS THE TIME 
 
• Apply Natural Guard HuMic 

now to prepare your lawn for its 
winter feeding.  HuMic is a gran-
ular humate which will improve 
soil structure and nutrient uptake. 

• In addition to HuMic, a fall ap-

plication of granular Revive will 
prepare your lawn for a winter 
fertilizer and help your lawn 
green up quickly next spring.  

• Around Halloween, apply ferti-

lome Winterizer fertilizer. Your 

lawn will store nutrients through 
the winter season and be ready to 
green-up quickly in the spring.  

• September is a great time to seed 

your lawn.  We carry locally-

grown grass seed and we'll help 
you select the right seed for your 
lawn. 

• Adding organic material to your 

vegetable beds is something you 
need to do every fall. We have 

locally-produced, bagged soil 
amendments in stock for your 
convenience.  

• Test your soil. We have do-it-

yourself kits and mailers to send 
your soil to CSU for testing.  

Bring us the results and we can 
help you decide what to do. 

• You’re always welcome to bring 

your lawn, garden and houseplant 
questions to The Flower Bin’s 

Diagnostic Center.  We’ll identi-
fy the problem and offer you so-
lutions. This is a free service we 
offer year-round.  

Michael, Hard Goods Mgr 



“Dirty hands, iced tea, 
garden fragrances thick 
in the air and a blanket 
of color before me.  
Who could ask for 
more?”  

Bev Adams,  
Mountain Gardening 

 This describes the way I feel, 

this time of year.  Most of the hard 

work is done, and now it is just a 

matter of waiting and watching 

while mother nature works her mag-

ic.  Watching the tomatoes grow from 

a flower bud to a full flower to a baby 

tomato, and then on to one of the 

most wonderful of all of the gifts of 

the garden.  Seeing the pollinators flit 

from flower to flower, spreading pol-

len around and gathering what they 

need to take to their home.  Munch-

ing on the first green beans of the 

year, directly out of the garden.  This 

is truly as good as it gets. 

 To keep this magic going, re-

member to feed your flowers and 

vegetables bi-weekly with a good 

quality fertilizer.  Watch for problems 

(bad bugs and diseases) and treat as 

necessary.  The Flower Bin staff is 

ready to advise you on any of these 

issues.   

 Keep up the good work.  Enjoy 

your time in the garden, and be sure 

and enjoy all the fruits of your labor! 

You deserve it! 

Happy gardening. 

Kim, Annuals Manager 

Autumn Glow Bronze - Early 

Moonglow - Mid 

Regal Cherry Purple-Late 

Mumbo Combos 

Stephany - Very Late 

Aster Dragon Blue 



  "May the air be crisp, may the 

leaves be few, may the season of   

Autumn bring great bounty to you!" -

Anonymous  

  The joy you feel in the garden 

doesn't have to end because Summer is 

coming to a close. Indoor gardening is easi-

er than you think, there are many well suit-

ed plants for growing indoors.  Visit our 

Houseplant department during the Back To 

Cool sale for 20% off Houseplants.   

 The fact is there are many benefits of 

growing indoor plants; they produce oxy-

gen, remove toxins from the air, increase 

productivity, decrease stress, create a re-

laxed environment, and enriches ones 

health and well being. No wonder it can be 

so much fun shopping for plants, and caring 

for them too! There are so many varieties 

to choose from, find something that calls 

your name!  

Happy indoor gardening!  

   Corinna, Foliage Manager 


